

To: Gahanna City Council

Raymond Mularski, City Attorney

From: Joann Bury, Director of Finance

Laurie A. Jadwin, Mayor

Date: July 26, 2021

Re: Dept. of Finance Report to Council (July 26, 2021 Meeting)

UPDATE ITEM

Capital Needs Assessment

The Capital Needs Assessment is being presented for your review. Please note that this is a deliverable and will not be discussed at length during this meeting. Questions should be submitted to the Finance Chair and Mayor to discuss at upcoming Committee of the Whole meetings. As a reminder, this is not a request for funding. Rather, it is a list of capital projects that have been identified for the next five years and beyond for consideration in upcoming and future budgets. The Administration provides this to Council for feedback and discussion on what to consider for inclusion in the upcoming and future budget cycles for capital maintenance and improvements.